If you need to gather leaves prior to the start of Leaf

Collection:

e Take them to the Compost Site (with a Key Fob).

e Put the leaves in kraft bags (available for
purchase at the Borough Office or the Library)
and set them out with your trash on your
normal trash collection day, the first and third
week of each month through November.

Reminder: Grass clippings are not accepted at the
Compost Site, so do not put grass clippings in the
kraft bags or on the street with your leaves for
collection.



